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Hoppy April!! 

 
“And Spring arose on the garden fair, 

Like the Spirit of Love felt everywhere; 

And each flower and herb on the Earth’s dark breast 

Rose from the dreams of its wintry rest.” 
   Percy Bysshe Shelley, The Sensitive Plant 
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“To unite NC State University women in common interests and to promote the welfare and 

advancement of the University.” 
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Message from our President:  

Dear Club Members, 

First and foremost, I hope that you and your loved ones are well.  These are indeed strange 

times.  Hopefully we will come out the other side in the foreseeable future. 

Due to this pandemic, the North Carolina State University Woman’s Club luncheon, meetings, 

votes on the budget, and elections are postponed until our September meeting. 

We will not meet in April.  The following actions have been taken: 

1-The University Club has been informed of our decision. 

2-All members checks for (last month’s) March lunch orders will be destroyed. 

 

It has been my pleasure to serve as President of the North Carolina State University Woman’s 

Club over the last two years.  What a joy it has been to get to know many of you better!  You 

are extraordinary women, and I so appreciate your enthusiastic and willing service to the club. 
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Surely life will return to normal before too long.  I hope and pray that you will remain safe and 

healthy into the coming summer and beyond. 

With deep concern and my kindest regards, 

Sharon Ayers, 

President, NCSUWC 

 

 

Communications Committee: 

In these difficult times, it is more important than ever that we remember our members and 

friends who are struggling.  Please let Barbara Dickey, Chair of the Communications Committee, 

know as soon as you can about any members who need a little cheering up or extra support.  

She can be reached at dadickey@bellsouth.net. 

 

Membership Renewal: 

Time to sign up for next year!! You don’t want to miss all the exciting programs that are being 

planned for our next season!   

The membership renewal form is attached. 

 

Please stay safe and healthy during this troubling time!! 

 

 

Thank you, Ladies, 

 

LuAnne Bonanno 

Newsletter Editor 
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